
 

 

22 February 2019 

Inquiry into reform of business licensing in Western 
Australia 

Final report delivered to Treasurer 

The Economic Regulation Authority has today delivered its final report on the inquiry into 
reform of business licensing in Western Australia to the Treasurer, the Hon Ben Wyatt MLA. 

In November 2017, The Treasurer asked the ERA to undertake an inquiry into options to 
reduce the regulatory burden and other economic costs of state government business 
licensing. 

The ERA’s final report incorporates findings from an extensive public consultation process, 
including submissions received in response to an online questionnaire, issues paper and draft 
report. 

The ERA thanks everyone that provided views and information throughout the inquiry to help 
develop this report. The information provided by stakeholders greatly enhanced the ERA’s 
understanding of the issues affecting business licensing in Western Australia. 

The Economic Regulation Authority Act 2003 requires the Treasurer to table the final report in 
each House of Parliament within 28 days after receiving the final report. The ERA will publish 
the final report on its website as soon as the Treasurer has tabled it in Parliament. 
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